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I strongly support SB 491 and urge you to support this important piece of family 

building legislation.  

 

I myself am 38 years old and currently struggling to complete my family. I have 

secondary infertility and NO coverage. I have delayed treatment due to the enormous 

expense of consultation, diagnostics, medications and treatment whether that’s with 

IUI or 

IVF. I work in healthcare as a registered nurse and cannot access this healthcare 

myself without putting a huge financial burden on my family.  

 

PLEASE make this change, it will help so many people in all different situations of 

infertility.  


